
 

 

THRUXTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Chairman:  CWM Milner Williams TD FCIS 
 

 
 
                                                                                           12/11/19 
 
 
Dear Ms O’Rouke     
 
Ref -Thruxton Neighbourhood Plan Examination Ref: 01/MOR/TNP 
 
Further to your question regarding the views in Thruxton please find explanation 
below: - 
 
View 8, Policy EN3 and Map 2(c), Pages 27 and 30: The arrow on Map 2(c) is 
misplaced and should be adjacent to Snoddington Road due north of its current 
location. This is supported by the 'Views Policy Research" document available in the 
Further Evidence Base section of the Parish website. This explains the view as, 
"Unimpeded views of open countryside from the road, unchanged for many years, are 
enjoyed by all and add to the rural feel so valued by Parishioners. This helps give the 
settlement of Thruxton Down its unique quality – a hamlet surrounded by active 
agriculture as has been enjoyed for centuries." This is a difficult view to associate 
with a single arrow as it can be seen from a mile long stretch of Snoddington Road 
when travelling north east along it from shortly after Snoddington Hill past 
Snoddington Down Farm until the dip from which the old coach road leads to 
Kimpton Farm. The SG hope this explains their error. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Heather Bourner 
 
Heather Bourner 
Clerk to the Parish Council 
 
 
 
Please reply or contact the Clerk to Thruxton Parish Council: 
 
Mrs Heather Bourner, Tanglewood, Stanbury Road, THRUXTON, Hampshire SP11 8NR. 
Tel 01264  773976. 
 
E-Mail: Heather.Bourner@googlemail.com 

         
 
 


